
 

 

 

February 23, 2024 

 

To, 

The Manager, 

National Stock Exchange of India Ltd., 

Exchange Plaza, C-1, Block G, 

Bandra Kurla Complex,  

Bandra East, Mumbai-400051 

 

Symbol: SATIN 

 

   The Manager,   

   BSE Limited, 

   25th Floor, P. J. Towers, 

   Dalal Street,  

   Mumbai-400001 

 

   Scrip Code: 539404 

 

Sub: Disclosure under Regulation 30 read with Schedule III of the Securities and 

Exchange  Board of India (Listing Obligations & Disclosure Requirements) 

Regulations, 2015 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

This is in reference to today’s exclusive interview given by our Chairman cum Managing 

Director, Mr. HP Singh, to CNBC TV18 wherein he gave comprehensive update on the Punjab 

situation, stating that the on-book portfolio in the state is around Rs. 350 crore. Due to the local 

issues in the area, out of the total 60 branches in Punjab, 9 branches have been affected, which 

have a portfolio of around Rs. 40 crore, of which Rs. 5 crore has moved to NPA bucket as of 

date. He also reiterated that the credit cost for the fiscal year ended 31st March 2024 will be 

below the guidance of 1.5%. 

 

Mr. Singh also discussed the quarter-on-quarter growth in disbursement and asset expansion, 

highlighting our company's trajectory for the foreseeable future. 

 

This is for your information and record. 

 

Thanking you. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

For Satin Creditcare Network Limited 

 

 

 

 

(Vikas Gupta) 

Company Secretary & Chief Compliance Officer 
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